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Looking southwest at the 60” reinforced concrete pipe being installed by Grondin crews along the new 

102 on ramp. 
      
Contractor:  R J Grondin & Sons   Bid Amount: $3,118,309.00 
 
Percent Complete last approved pay estimate:  14.0%      
 
Project Schedule: Completion date November 10, 2023. 
 
Project Scope: The work consists of highway construction in the Town of West Gardiner, Maine at the  
Exit 102 Interchange. The work includes a new southbound ramp and the removal of the existing  
southbound ramp, Route 9/126 mill and overlay with shoulder reconstruction, demolition bridge  
underpass, pavement, signing, guardrail, highway lighting, and maintenance of traffic. 
 
Contractor Schedule:  The contractor continues to make progress on the new entering ramp.  They 
have constructed about 50% of the ramp to sub grade and are currently installing the 60” cross pipe.  
They will continue to work their way south and finish constructing the ramp to sub grade by the end of 
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April.  In May, they plan to pave the ramp and open it.  Once the ramp is open, they will relocate their 
forces to the old Exit 102 bridge to remove it and the old ramp. 


